
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 
 
 
 

19 November 2018 
 

Dear Residents, 

 

 
CHRISTMAS BOOK MORNING AND LUNCH 

Tuesday 11th December 2018 

10am for 10.30am 

 

 

 

For the last meeting of the year [how quickly the year has flown] 

we’ve planned a relaxed morning, featuring library feedback and 

round-the-room-mini-book reviews by willing residents. 

 

This will be followed by a delicious cold buffet-style lunch at the Bistro. 

 

All residents are welcome  

Please book for the lunch directly with the Bistro. 

[Booking now open] 

 

We hope to see you there to raise a glass to Christmas and the New Year. 

 

The Library Team 

 

Chris Edwards 

ResCom Communications  

chrisandsue291@gmail.com  

084 582 9129 
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Book Club - Christmas Special 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


